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Swift Media Limited (“the Company”) (ASX: SW1) refers to its investor AGM Presentation dated 19 
November 2020 (Presentation). 
  
Slides 7, 8, 9, 14 and 19 contained aspirational targets of the Company to FY25 (Aspirational 
Statements). 
 
Following consultation with ASX, the Company understands that the Aspirational Statements may be 
construed as forecasts and therefore may not satisfy the ASX and ASIC requirements for publication.  
Whilst remaining confident of the Company's growth prospects, the Company advises that it retracts 
the Aspirational Statements, without any admission of liability.  In addition, comments in the AGM 
Chairman's and CEO's Address should be read in the context of this retraction.  Slide 3 of the 
presentation lodged with ASX on 5 November 2020 is similarly retracted. 
 
As a consequence of the retraction, the Company advises that the Retracted Information should be 
disregarded and that, accordingly, investors should not rely on the Retracted Information for their 
investment decisions. 

 

 

 

 

 
ABOUT SWIFT MEDIA LIMITED 

Swift Media is a specialist technology company delivering premium entertainment, communications, and advertising to an 

audience of 5M+ via 60,000 digital assets nationally across Mining and Resources, Residential Aged Care and Health & 

Wellbeing environments. We connect and engage communities through entertainment and communications solutions. 

This announcement was approved and authorised for release by the Continuous Disclosure Committee. 
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